Date
Member of Parliament Name
House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario, Canada
K1A 0A6
Subject: Immediate Intervention Needed for Animals Left at Marineland
Dear [Member of Parliament’s Name],
I am writing as a concerned constituent regarding the urgent situation facing the animals left at Marineland in Niagara Falls, which has closed and is in the process of selling its assets. I am deeply troubled by reports of ongoing animal suffering and the lack of transparent plans for the remaining animals’ welfare, including over 30 beluga whales, dolphins, seals, sea lions, and bears, whose future is now highly uncertain.
Since 2019, numerous animals have died at Marineland, and recent footage and inspections reveal worsening conditions as the park is dismantled around them. The psychological and physical welfare of these sentient beings continues to deteriorate amidst demolition and financial turmoil. With the property being severed and mortgaged, there is no assurance that funds will be used for ethical, legal relocation, or that animals will not be sent to other inadequate facilities contrary to Canadian values and laws.
I respectfully urge you to:
· Advocate for the immediate enforcement of federal and provincial animal protection laws at Marineland, ensuring transparency and public accountability.
· Support a ban on transferring any marine mammals from Marineland to entertainment facilities, whether in Canada or abroad, and prioritize sanctuaries such as the Whale Sanctuary Project as their future home.
· Demand comprehensive, transparent plans for the welfare and relocation of all animals remaining at Marineland before any property or asset transfer is permitted.
· Urge the federal and provincial governments to work with independent experts and animal welfare organizations to secure the best possible outcomes for these animals.
Canada has a responsibility to ensure that the closure of Marineland does not result in further suffering or neglect of vulnerable animals. Please act now to protect their welfare and reflect the compassionate values of Canadians.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to your prompt response and action on behalf of your constituents and the animals who cannot speak for themselves.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Your Email/Phone]
Feel free to personalize the letter with any specific concerns or stories, and don’t forget to include your postal code so your MP can confirm you’re their constituent.
